
Important Dates

March 7 & 8: Grade 8 Field Trip



March 10: Early Dismissal, 12:30pm
March 12: ADW Band Festival at McNamara
March 13: No School for Students, Professional Day
March 14: Parent Internet Safety Presentation: 6:30 pm
March 15 & 16: Grade 6 Field Trip
March 16: School Strategic Plan Input Meeting 6-7pm
March 17: St. Patrick's Day "Go Green" T-shirt Tag Day
March 18: Middle School Dance at FAW
March 21: World Down Syndrome Day: Wear fun socks!
March 23: Field Trip (Grades K, 1, 3) & College Sweatshirt Tag Day & B-ball March Madness Event
March 25: Maryland Day
March 29: Vocations Mass (6th grade) & End of Third Quarter
March 31: Monthly Activity (Middle School)

FAW Athletics

📣 🏀 Go Crusaders! 🏀 📣



2022-2023 Basketball Team and Showcase Awards
SMYBL 2022-2023 Girls Basketball MVP
Lilly

SMYBL 2022-2023 Girls Basketball 1st Team
Lindsey and Kylie

SMYBL 2022-2023 Girls Basketball Honorable Mention Team
Carley and Caroline

SMYBL 2022-2023 Girls Basketball Free Throw Contest Runner Up
Carley

SMYBL 2022-2023 Girls Basketball 3v3 Runner Up
Lilly, Lindsey, and Kylie

SMYBL 2022-2023 Boys Basketball MVP
Reed

SMYBL 2022-2023 Boys Basketball 2nd Team
Preston

SMYBL 2022-2023 Dylan Brown Sportsmanship Award
Reed

SMYBL 2022-2023 Boys Basketball Three Point Contest Runner Up
Noah



March Virtue: Temperance

We are participating in a Virtues in Practice program this year. Each
month, the whole school focuses on the same virtue as we hope to
grow closer to Jesus by imitating His life and virtues. We also learn
more about the saints who exemplify these good habits. This
month students and their families are learning about the virtue of
Temperance. Please join them by modeling how you enjoy things in
a proper, balanced way during the month of March.



There will be a 12:30pm early dismissal this Friday, March 10th.
There will also be no school next Monday, March 13th due to a
professional development day for teachers. Enjoy your extended
weekend!

History Day Competition

Over the weekend, Grace, Natalie and Aubrey represented Father Andrew White School in the St.
Mary's County History Fair.

Grace placed 1st and Natalie placed 2nd in the Junior Division, Exhibit portion, of the Fair.

Both will advance to the State History Competition at UMBC in May.

Congratulations!

Sockathon
The FAW DI program is hosting World Down Syndrome Awareness "Fun Sock" Day on Tuesday
March 21st! You can either purchase fun socks from our Sockathon fundraiser to be worn on 3/21
OR you may bring in a $1 donation to FAW DI and wear your own fun socks! We can't wait to
support TWO great causes on one day! Sockathon orders close on Tuesday, March 14, 2023.



Thanks so much!

https://www.sockathon.com/pages/destinationimagination

https://www.sockathon.com/pages/destinationimagination
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Sockathon-2023.pdf


Rotary Club Distinguished Teacher Honoree

Congratulations to our very own, Ms. Shannon Rowland for being
nominated as a Rotary Club Distinguished Teacher Honoree. Her
efforts with teaching Advanced Math and STEM classes as well as
her involvement with the Student Council, SMECO Math Team, and
FIRST LEGO League is acknowledged and appreciated! Thank you
for all that you do for our students, Ms. Rowland!

Donations, please!

The children have such fun with the Brown Bag Auction and we hope you can help! Please consider
contributing items to help build the baskets listed on the flyer below. If you'd like to donate a
completed basket, just let a committee member know. Thank you!

A big Thank You to Schneider Orthodontics and the Dent Family for your completed basket
donations!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Sockathon-2023.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/BBA-2023-flyer2.pdf


RaiseRight Gift Cart Program

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Internet-Safety-Awareness-Presentation-Flyer-2023.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/March-16-2023-Strategic-Planning-Meeting-Flyer.pdf


Our RaiseRight (formerly known as SCRIP) Program year, is coming to an end on March 31st. There
is still time for you to grab gift cards for your everyday purchases, gifts for Easter baskets,
Mother’s Day, etc. There are all kinds of things coming up that you can be well prepared for. Gift
cards can be purchased as e-gift cards which you receive instantly or physical gift cards, some of
which are reloadable via the App or online.

Thank you so much to all the families and friends that have participated thus far this year. Not only
is the school earning money back but we have multiple families earning back rebates that will
offset their tuition for next year! How can you check to see if you earned extra rebates? Remember
that the first $50 in rebates goes to our school. Everything raised thereafter gets a 75/25 split. To
clarify, 75% goes towards your child's tuition (or the 8th grade trip if you prefer) for next year and
25% goes back to FAW. A simple way to check your rebates that you have earned thus far for the
year is via the App: https://apps.apple.com/us/app/raiseright-fundraising/id1498234012. It allows
you to filter by the appropriate dates (April 1, 2022 - March 31, 2023) and displays your total rebate.

Please see below for what we have left in physical inventory. I will be placing one last physical
order for this RaiseRight year on March 17th. Please have your orders in to me by then via the app
or website. If you’re choosing to ‘pay the coordinator directly’ please send in payment with your
order.

Let me know if you have questions!

Thanks,
Jessica Casto
RaiseRight Coordinator
Fawscrip@gmail.com

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/raiseright-fundraising/id1498234012
mailto:Fawscrip@gmail.com


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/RaiseRight-Inventory-2-23.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Middle-School-Dance-3-18-23-Electronic-Flyer-Only.pdf
https://bnfct.co/faw-2023middleschoolsocial


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Middle-School-Dance-Print-Flyer-Permission-Form-3-18-23.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/March-Madness-at-FAW-2023.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Tutoring-Flyer-Spring-2023.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Tutoring-Permission-Slip-2023.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Tutoring-Flyer-Spring-2023.pdf


Sign up HERE!

School Store
This quarter, some of our middle school students are operating a
school store. They are learning how to take inventory, markup
items for profit, and manage the ins and outs of a business. The
school store will be open every Wednesday during their elective
class time. Items cost anywhere from 25 cents to $10. Please
encourage your children to visit the school store! Kindly send in an

envelope with money, marked with your child’s name and “School Store” so the middle schoolers
know who to expect this week.

Now Enrolling
http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool

Father Andrew White Catholic School has opened enrollment to
new families for the 2023-2024 school year. We welcome you to

consider becoming a part of this amazing, award winning school. Schedule a private tour to
discover how our students are "Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow, Living our Faith." Call the office
at (301) 475-9795 or email office@fatherandrewwhite.org.

FAW News Email

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BA9AB29A1FAC52-fawtutoring1
http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool
mailto:principal@fatherandrewwhite.org


Do you have an announcement you’d like to put in our weekly
bulletin? Or perhaps you went to an FAW event, such as a
basketball game, and you’d like to share some information or
photos you took. We have created an email where you can send
pictures, blurbs, etc. This will help us get new items in our bulletin,
on our lobby TV, and on our website. Email:
FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org Please send anything you’d like

considered in the Announcements by Friday evening of the week prior.

Ah, beautiful springtime - it's right around the corner! I find myself praising God every morning as I
wake to hear the birds singing and see the beautiful flowers blooming. Of course I know it always
brings with it copious pollen and dreaded allergies. For those that suffer from allergies, this
probably means increasing allergy medications, and dealing with itchy, watery eyes, stuffiness,
sneezing and incessant coughing. Even if you do not have seasonal allergies, we all still inhale
what is in the air around us, and this by itself can cause similar symptoms due to increased mucus
in our airways (which is used to trap and expel irritants by blowing our nose and coughing). To help
with this you may want to use saline rinses, both nasal and oral (i.e. gargling with salt water), and
air purifiers. You can also check the allergy forecast - https://allergyasthmanetwork.org/weather/ -
in order to "know before you go" and enjoy the beautiful upcoming spring days.

mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://allergyasthmanetwork.org/weather/








https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Spring-Volleyball-Clinic-2023-Flyer.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/End-of-Life-Flyer-FINAL.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/SFX-Guest-Speaker-3-22-23.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/CASM-Soiree-April-1-2023-Bulletin.pdf


Praying for a Student

Please join us in prayer for a fellow Catholic school student from St. Mary's Bryantown. You can
follow his journey at Finn's Fierce Fight.

Complete the 2022-2023 FAW Volunteer Opportunity Form!

Take a few minutes to let us know what you are interested in volunteering your time for this school year!

View New Staff Email Addresses

RaiseRight Gift Card Program

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/SFX-5K-2023-Flyer.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100088446006919
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkC_z_ceOfMNa0mwLn-Z0AsMCkfTY1_TB-0jbm-SIBza9Efg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/14M7CPaxgKiiNzzzogbG0wuSA7LgpoqUhDckKMkezvro/edit?usp=sharing
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/gift-card-program/


Used Uniform Information

Substitute Teacher Information

Do you love organizing a good party or an amazing
event?
The Home & School Association is seeking a Co-Chairperson (or
Chair Team) and committees to plan and organize one of our
biggest and best events of the year: the Spring Social & Auction!
The groundwork has already been laid for the Social & Auction this
April, but we need teams in place to continue with the rest of the planning! Here are the positions
that we need filled immediately:

- Spring Social & Auction Co-Chairperson
- Spring Social & Auction Planning Committee Members

Duties include soliciting sponsorships and donations, planning details, some marketing, logistics
and executing the event. We’d love your outside-the-box ideas! Chairpersons of this event qualify
for the complete fulfillment of the Service Scholarship/Volunteer Hours. If you’re interested in
helping with this event, please email our HSA President, Jen Tennyson at jntennyson@gmail.com
to get started! The Home & School Association (HSA) is grateful for any time or resources you are
able to give!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/used-uniforms/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/substitute/
mailto:jntennyson@gmail.com


Spirit Rock Sign Up

Weekly Reminders:
❏ Send in an envelope with money for your child to shop in the School Store (tomorrow)
❏ Buy socks from the Sockathon
❏ Order Gift Cards

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/March-2023-Calendar.pdf


❏ Send in items for the Brown Bag Auction
❏ Send news and pictures to FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
❏ Submit Volunteer Hours

LAST WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS

Click here to view more details from last week!

Principal Szoch's Friday News

Record Volunteer Hours Here!

2022-2023 Yearly School Calendar

About FAW
Email: office@fatherandrewwhite.org
Website: https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org
Location: 22850 Washington Street, Leonardtown, MD, USA
Phone: (301) 475-9795
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/fawschool/
Twitter: @FAWcrusaders

FAW School

mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://www.smore.com/89uzb-crusader-connections
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/friday-news/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/volunteer-hours-log/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/school-forms/monthly-school-calendars/
mailto:office@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=22850+Washington+St,+Leonardtown,+MD+20650,+USA&ftid=0x89b766047d9eda49:0x5020429d59f18cb7
https://https//www.facebook.com/fawschool/
https://www.twitter.com/@FAWcrusaders



